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Comments: The Forest Service has just released a proposal to cut down 12,000 acres of old and mature trees in
the Green Mountain National Forest near Chittenden. This is a VERY BAD idea for many reasons, mostly
because the loss of so much stored carbon into the atmosphere would be against all efforts to combat the climate
crisis! For the climate and biodiversity, we NEED to keep these trees standing!

Please do not allow the cutting of these important trees, important to the lives of our grandchildren and beyond.
Thank you!

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Jenks Roth

Bristol, VT



